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STRENGTH THROUGH LEARNING-Kia kaha ma roto matauranga  
Proud to be part of the Eastern Community 

Principal’s Comment 
�����������		
�����
���

����	�
������	���	�������� ��	�������
�	������
�
�
�

��� ��� ��� �	�
���
�� ��� �������� ���� ��� ����� ���
�� ��
 �� �������� �� �	���� ���� ��
�� ���� ��
����������������	�����
�������
������������	������� ������	�	�������������������
��	� �	� ���������� ���� ����
� ��� ��	� ��	��� ����
�	�� �� �� ������	� ����� ���� ���	�
�������
����������������������	������
�

�������	������	������������������������������	����� ������������
����
���������� ��
�	�� �	���� ��� ���� ��� �	�� ���� ����� ��	� ��������� ����� 
���  �� �����	�
�� ���� ��� ������
��
��
��������������������������������� ���	��
�	�� ���������������	�����������
���������
���������������	�
������!�������������������	������

�

"��� ��� �� �����	� ��� �����	�� ��������
� ����	����� ���
 ��� ������ ��
��
� ���� ��� ���� ����	���� ���� ���� ����	�� ��	� ��
����
�� ��� ����������� #$%&� ����� �� �����	� ��� ���� ���� �� '�����
� ����  �� �������� ����� ���� ��� ��	� ��������  � �
����� ����� �	�� ����
����� ��� ��� ����� ��� ���� �	�� ����� �
� ��	��	�� ��� �������
� ��	� ��������� ����� ���	�� #$%& ����
��	��������	�����������������������
����	���������� ��
����
����������
�

�� ����� ��� ��������� ��� ������
� �� �������
�� ��� ���� �� ����	� ��� ��� ���������� ������ �	� ��	����� ���� �	������ ��� ����
��������(����������
����������������������
�������� �����	���	� �������������������
�	������������ ������ �� ���
��� ��	�� ��
����	� ��� ���� ��
�� ��	� ��������� �����
�� � �� ���� ��
����� ��
��� ���� ��� ��� ��� ����� ����� ��� ����� ��� ��
��
������������������	��
�

)�����������	�#$%&��
�
������������	
�����
����������

��

���������	


��
�
����
�����


3rd February 2017 

Our Values are based on the acrostic - ’RELATIONSHIPS’ where R = Respect towards self & others, E = Empathy for others, L = Loyalty to family, friends 
and school, A = Acceptance of those around you, T = Tolerance of other opinions, actions & differences, I = Integrity towards all aspects of life,                    
O = Ownership of actions and change, N = Nurturing skills, talents and attributes, S = Sensitivity of any situation, H = Honesty in thought, word & deed,       I 
= Inclusiveness of all, regardless of age, ethnicity or characteristics, P = Patience with and to those around you, S = Support for fellow students, family & 
teachers 
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Margaret McFarlane 
Science, Chemistry and 
Biology 

Philip De Vos 
Maths, Science, and 
Physics 

Brett Smith 
Social Sciences, 
History and  
Geography 

Chris Walker 
Science, Maths and 
ICT 

Kate O’Connell 
English, PE and Health 
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Please check on our website (EOHS) for detailed calendar of events.  
Sports events can be found on the Sports Co-ordinator’s page   
 

Monday 6th February     Waitangi Day - School Closed 
Thursday 9th February     Year 7 - Camp Iona meeting 
Friday 10th February      School Photos 
Tuesday 14th February      Year 12/13 - Gateway course 
Monday 20th - Friday 24th February    Year 7 - Camp Iona 
Monday 20th February      Year 8 - In school activities 
Tuesday 21st February - Friday 24th February  Year 8 - Rail Trail 
Monday 27th February - Friday 3rd March  Year 9 Camp - Glenorchy 
Tuesday 14th February      Year 12/13 - Gateway course 
Tuesday 7th March      Attitude - School visit 
Wednesday 15th March      Year 11 - Survivor 2020 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Continuation of Wednesday later start time  

 

Wednesday morning Staff  Professional Development training, will continue to be held before school, with school 
starting at 9.15 a.m. each Wednesday. As a result school buses will be running 15 minutes later on a Wednesday 
morning. 

 

NZQA Handbook 
 

Our NZQA Handbook is available from the East Otago High School website for Year 11 to Year 13 students and 
parents. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

East Otago High School produces newsletters on a fortnightly basis, with information provided in these          
newsletters available on our website, and on the school calendar. We will also have sports draws available. We 
have a database of community members who already receive these newsletters via email, and will be emailing  
future items. 
 

Please note: 
 

· If you wish to have a printed copy, please advise the school office via email: office@eohs.school.nz or 
phone 4651 513. 

· We would like to update our email database to include a wider base of our school community, please advise 
the school office of your email address via email: office@eohs.school.nz or phone 4651 513. 

· Sports draws will be available on the East Otago High School website weekly. 

SCHOOL BUSES 
 

To those who DO NOT travel on our school bus routes: If there is a need to travel on our school buses after school 
for a sport’s practice or in some cases to another students house, permission must be sourced via a note from the 
parents/caregivers to Mr Fuller the day prior to the travel. The driver of that bus route can then be informed of 
your intentions. At present our buses are at capacity for seating so it will be at the driver’s discretion as to whether 
the student can travel or not. Please do not leave it to the day requiring transport to seek permission as permission 
may be declined.  
 

Mike Fuller Bus Controller 

VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 
 

All visitors to the school (including parents) are required to call at the office before entering the school grounds. 
The procedure is then to: 
· Sign in using the tablet situated at reception. 
· Be issued with a visitor’s badge (to be returned upon signing out) 
 

The office staff will inform the staff member you are visiting, that their visitor has arrived. 
 

We appreciate your support with this as we need to ensure the safety of our students at all times. 
 

The exception is for parents on days such as: athletics day, prize-giving, Huis, open days etc. when parents and 
friends of the school are invited to the school and the grounds are extensively supervised by teachers. 
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  Acting Sports Coordinator details: Victoria Fleming  

Phone 4651 513 
Email sport@eohs.school.nz  

 
 
 
 
Welcome back to all! 
 

GATEWAY NEWS: All students doing Gateway this year will need to do the 
Health and Safety course.  This course will take place at E.O.H.S. on Tuesday 14 
February 2017 in the A.V. Room.   
 

CAREERS NEWS: To support parents and their teens with next steps after receiving NCEA results THE Careers' 
Services NZ  have launched a NCEA resource page on the Careers New Zealand website. The page features 
a video starring former All Black Michael Jones sharing his experience of supporting his children through NCEA, 
plus a range of helpful articles and an eBook. The page helps parents   
understand NCEA and how to interpret their kids’ results. Teens and  
parents can find practical advice and information on next steps they can 
take no matter what their teen’s results. 
Visit the page at careers.govt.nz/ncea 

Year 7 - Camp Iona Meeting 
 

A BBQ will be held on Thursday 9th February 2017 to welcome the Year 7 students and their parents to the 
school, followed by a meeting about Camp Iona. 
BBQ:     5.30pm 
Camp Iona meeting:   6.15pm 
This will be an opportunity for parents and students to meet the staff  members 

 
 
COMING EVENTS : 
 

Tuesday 7th February:  School 1500m Open Races 1pm 
Wednesday 8th March:   School 3000m Open Races 1pm 
Wednesday 15th March:  School Athletics Day 
Wednesday 22 February: T20 Girls Cricket Comp  
Wednesday 8th March: School Swimming Sports 
Friday 10th-11th  March: Otago SS Athletics from 4pm Dunedin 
 

Wednesday 15 March: NO Intermediate Swimming Sports 
Friday 17th March:  Sports Exchange with Maniototo Area School 
 

Fri/Sat 24-25th March: Otago Southland Secondary Athletics Invercargill 
Fri/Sat 1-2 April:  South Island Secondary School Athletics Dunedin 
 

Sunday 5th March:  South Island Secondary School Triathlon/Duathlon (Oamaru)  
 
 
 

SPORT 2017 
Welcome back to what is looking like a very busy sporting year. Summer Sport Notices have gone out today please look out for these in 
student’s bags, and return completed forms to the office as soon as possible, cut off days for entries all within the next week.  
 

Note – any student that has sports fees outstanding from last year, who is not making any effort to pay them off, will NOT be 
playing sport this year until some form of direct credit is in place.   
 

GLOSSARY 
For those new to our school, there are some abbreviations that you will need to know: 
Intermediate is Year 7 & 8, Junior is Year 9 & 10, Senior is Year 11-13, Secondary School (SS) covers  
Year 9-13. O/S is Otago Southland, SISS is South Island Secondary School, MVP is Most Valuable Player, POD is Player of the Day. 
 
 

SCHOOL ATHLETICS DAY  
Our school athletics day is Wednesday 15th February.  Parents and community support is welcome.   We encourage students to wear their 
house colours - Clark (red), McKenzie (yellow), Muir (green) and School (blue), for athletics.  School uniform must be worn to school 
then students will change into their sportswear. We also suggest a healthy lunch, drink bottle, sunscreen, hat, and warm clothing.  The 
Spirt of Adventure  parents will be running a bbq as a fundraiser. 
 

Help!  To run athletics day successfully we need the help of parents/community members/ex-students to run events alongside our staff.  
If you are interested in helping please text Tori stating your name and if you have a preference of event you would like to help with. 
 

ARTICLES  
If a student from East Otago High School has been competing in sport, we would love to hear about it.  Please email the details and/or 
photos to Tori at sport@eohs.school.nz. 



In 2017 only school jackets or school blazers are to be worn at school. Hence any other jacket 
will not be accepted as part of the school uniform. If your son or daughter does not have a school 
jacket and wants one for the start of 2017, please either ring or come into the school office to 
place an order. Ph: 465 1513. 


